
 

 

For all new starters Skoolkit are offering you 10% off all school uniform 

purchased from our Basingstoke Store during the following dates: 

Saturday July 17th – Friday July 23rd 

The week we have selected is for a small group of individual schools, this is to ensure we 

have the best possible stock levels for your school and to offer you the safest and most 

comfortable shopping experience. 

Customers have loved the more personal shopping experience we have been offering by 

limiting the number of customers in our shops, so we will be continuing with the same 

format. 

We appreciate at peak times during this week there could be queues outside the shop, 

probably the Saturday and after 3pm on week days so, if possible, try to visit outside of 

these times. We will move customers through as quickly and safely as possible and a 

member of staff will be on hand to assist you. 

 

• Please wear a face covering when entering our shop.       

• Use the one-way flow system, following floor markers. 

• Use of fitting rooms will be only if necessary.  

• As much as possible please come prepared with size information. 

             (Refer to www.skoolkit.co.uk for size guides)   

• We encourage contactless card payments. 

• Limiting the number of customers in the shop, one parent with child please. 

 

You can also receive free delivery on all online orders placed during 

the following dates: 

Saturday 31st July – Saturday 7th August 

Using code SUMMER2021 at the checkout. 

www.skoolkit.co.uk 


